

Achievement of Level 1

Dear Kate and Clive,

Thank you so much for hosting my visit last week. Everyone was so welcoming and enthusiastic. All the staff and children were really passionate about being a rights respecting school.

Congratulations to all the pupils and adults of Virginia Primary School on achieving the Level 1 Rights Respecting School Award

Please find attached your Level 1 assessment report which provides feedback and observations from our visit and highlights steps to support you moving forward.

One of our recommendations is to attend 'Moving from Level 1 to Level 2' training. The next course is taking place in London on 6th July or 16th November 2016.

You will shortly receive an official email from our office which carries the official Level 1 logo. You can use this around school, on your notepaper and on your website. Your certificate will be printed and sent in the post. Please let me know if either does not arrive.

We will also add your school to the list of schools on our website that have achieved Level 1 – please let me know if you do not wish us to do that.

Well done again on achieving Level 1 and please do get in touch with me if you have any questions moving forward.

Best wishes

Annie Eagle

Rights Respecting School Assessor.